





Welcome back Class 2, we've had a lovely first few days back in school and have been making the most of the warmer weather. Thank you to everybody who has sent in suncream and hats, please check book bags for the letter about staying safe in the sun if you haven't returned it to us yet.

This half term our topic in PSHE is 'Relationships' with a big focus on working and playing like friends and how to make and build friendships. This week we have especially been encouraging children to join in with shared activities and supporting them to play alongside and with others. Here are some lovely pictures of Class 2 working and playing like friends. Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team xx

